

NEWS RELEASE U.S. Department of Justice

(303) 629-7171

Federal Bureau of Investigation Denver Division 8000 East 36th Avenue Denver, Colorado 80238

Amy Jewett Sampson, Public Affairs Specialist

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Thursday, October 21, 2021

FBIDN_PUBLIC AFFAIRS@FBI.GOV

Human Remains Found at Carlton Reserve Confirmed as those of Brian Laundrie

(DENVER,CO) On October 21, 2021, a comparison of dental records confirmed that the human remains found at the T. Mabry Carlton, Jr. Memorial Reserve and Myakkahatchee Creek Environmental Park are those of Brian Laundrie.

The FBI is grateful for the tremendous investigative support from our partners: North Port Police Department, Sarasota Police Department, Jackson Police Department, Charlotte County Sheriff's Office, Lee County Sheriff's Office, Sarasota County Sheriff's Office, Teton County Sheriff's Office, Teton County Search and Rescue, the Florida Wildlife Commission, the National Park Service, and the U.S. Forest Service.